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BASIC EDUCATION MINISTER ANGIE MOTSHEKGA TO CONTINUE VISIT 

TO KWAZULU-NATAL ON WEDNESDAY 
 
The Minister of Basic Education, Mrs Angie Motshekga, will tomorrow, Wednesday 20 
April continue her working visit to KwaZulu-Natal, to assess the extent of the damage 
caused by the floods in KZN.  
 
Minister Motshekga together with KZN Education MEC Kwazi Mshengu will tour the 
affected areas using a helicopter before assessing schools in the UGU District starting 
at Empangeni Secondary School 
 
The Media are invited to join the visits as follows:  
 
Date:    Tomorrow, Wednesday 20 April 2022 
Venue:  Empangeni Primary School, Scottburg  
Time:    10h30am  
 
  
Media Enquiries:  
 
Elijah Mhlanga - 083 580 8275 (DBE) 
Muzi Mahlambi - 082 519 1420 (KZN DOE) 

 
 
 
 
               ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF BASIC EDUCATION 

https://www.google.co.za/maps/place/Empangeni+Primary+School/@-28.7482252,31.8904523,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x1efa10cfc37c000d:0x78fb4a9c8b0d12a6!8m2!3d-28.7481703!4d31.8926767?hl=en

